
(ACKLET) 

 
Planning Services   
PO Box 5006, Bath, BA1 1JG Fax: (01225) 394199 
Telephone: (01225) 394041 DX: 8047 (Bath) 
E-mail: planning_enforcement@bathnes.gov.uk Date: 16 July 2013 
 ENF. Ref:    13/00359/LBWORK 
 
Bath Heritage Watchdog 
  
 
 
 
Dear Bath Heritage Watchdog 
 
Site Location: 25 Westgate Street City Centre Bath Bath And North East Somerset 
Re: Unauthorised Signage and Change of Use 
Ref No: 13/00359/LBWORK 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
I write with reference to your communication received on 15 July 2013 in respect of the 
above. 
 
I can confirm that I will be investigating the matter in the near future and I will contact you 
again once I am in a position to make further comment. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at 
philip_miller@bathnes.gov.uk or by phone on 01225 477568. 
 
Please quote reference 13/00359/LBWORK on all further correspondence. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Philip Miller 
Planning Enforcement Officer 
Planning Services 
Bath & North East Somerset Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 


